Dear lan,

This is regarding planning application reference: 2015/6330/P

My wife and | object based on the fact that the 1.2 metres that is proposed to be demolished from
the front of the building is part of our demised premises {utilised as our roof terrace). Please see
attached title plan.

in addition please note that the photos included in the application with recycie bing on the
pavement were taken on the moring of collection, generalfy they are kept i the bin store in the
hallway (proposed new front door to flats). ;

Please inform me of any planned committee meetings or if you have any questions justlet me
know.

Regards,

Dennis Peper

First Floor Flat

24 Prince of Wales Road
London

NW5 3LG




! Land Registry Title number NGLO24344 'y
CU’TEﬂt tlt'e p‘ an gcrggalr:ig ;L;rvey map reference TQ2884NE

Administrative area Camden

L£5 ROAD

PRINCE OF WA

This is a print of the view of the titie plan obtained from Lang Registry showing the state of the title plan on 12 January
2018 at 17:17:34. Thig title plan shows the general position, not the exact line, of the boundaries. it may be subject to
distortions in scafe, Measurements scalad from this plan may not match measuremants between the same points on the
ground.

This title is dealt with by Land Registry, Croydon Office.
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